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BEING BAPTIZED during our late service   
today is Hutch Michael, infant son of Derek and 
Angel Reiner. We pray God’s blessings on Hutch 
and his family. 

CONTRIBUTION OPTIONS 
* Church Envelopes 

* Simply Giving (Automatic Withdrawal)  

* Text to Give by texting to 605-220-5417 
 

Please contact the church office (605-338-5226) 
or (zion@zionlutheransf.com) if you have any        

questions concerning these options. 

AS WE GATHER: Our Bible Reading of the Day is 1 Samuel 16:1–13; 2 Samuel 5:1–5; 7:4–17. God sends 

Samuel to anoint the next king of Israel, with the reminder, “The Lord sees not as man sees: man looks on the 

outward appearance, but the Lord looks on the heart” (1 Samuel 16:7). God rejects each of Jesse’s sons, so 

Samuel sends for the youngest, David, whom God has chosen to become the greatest king of Israel. Surviving 

Saul’s insane jealousy, David becomes king and establishes Jerusalem as his stronghold. 

As an LWML EVE GROUP FUNDRAISER, they 
are selling Valentines Day Candy Bouquets. Presale 
orders will be taken through January 28 at the       
Welcome Center. Pick up date will be February 11. 
(They do not deliver to specific addresses.) Cost per 
bouquet is $20. Accepting cash and check (made out 
to Eve LWML Group) payments. Avoid the shopping 
rush and the high cost of flowers—order your candy 
bouquets for those you love who have a real sweet 
tooth.  

OUR YOUNG ADULT BIBLE STUDY will start 
meeting on Wednesday, January 24 at 5:45 pm. You 
will be meeting downstairs in the Studio (Main 
Street Living Studio - right under the church office). 
Feel free to grab some food in the Atrium and then 
head down to the Studio. If you can’t make it by 
5:45, no problem at all! Just join us when you can. 

THE FLOWERS on the Altar this morning are 
given by Arden and Linda Waag in honor of their 
Wedding Anniversary that they celebrated on  
Friday. We congratulate Arden and Linda on 
their special day and thank them for providing the 
flowers for our services today. 

YOUR 2023 Contribution Statements are        
available. Please contact the office if you would like 
a copy mailed or emailed to you. Be sure to throw 
away your 2023 Envelopes. 

ZION WILL BE SERVING  
Breakfast at The Banquet  

TOMORROW 
and we need your help! 

There’s a sign-up sheet on the 
table in the back of the church. 

OUR CHURCH DIRECTORY 
is a great resource when you need 
to find a phone number or address 
of a member. Simply go to the 
App Store, search for Instant 
Church Directory and download 

the FREE app to begin. You will use your email 
address listed in the directory to CREATE A 
LOGIN the first time you use the directory app. If 
you’re not listed in the directory, OR if you have 
trouble logging into the app, please contact the 
church office. 

WEDNESDAY PROGRAMS 

5:30 to 6:15 pm - Supper    

Chicken Strips, Potato Wedges, Fruit 
6:00 pm - Choir 

 

6:30 pm - Owl, Hoot, Confirmation  
 Middle and HS Youth, Bible Studies 



 

What’s New in the CHURCH Library?? 

We have a NEW section of books labeled “LOCAL INTEREST”. 
The books that can be found there are books of either local interest 
or by local authors. 
 
Many of the books are on a display rack in the Library corner or on 
the moveable bookshelf. 
 
Some of the new books include: 

When checking out a Book from our Library, please take the card out of the 
front of the book, put your name on it and drop it in the Card Box provided. 
When you return a Book, please put it in the basket that is provided. 

 
Winter is the perfect time to curl up with a good book!!!! 


